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Pixelmetrix unveils its DVStation Mini
at NAB2006

NAB, Las Vegas, April 2006, Booth C6616 - Pixelmetrix, the global expert in Preventive
Monitoring for digital television networks, has revealed exclusively at the NAB2006, its
DVStation Mini - offering a single-port version of the DVStation.

Available in two models – an ASI version for transport stream analysis and an 8VSB RF
version for ATSC monitoring, the DVStation Mini is a self-contained system that integrates
all the necessary test and monitoring functions.  It also allows full remote control via LAN
or the Internet.  The DVStation Mini is controlled using a standard personal computer with
web browser or SNMP.  Designed for facilities that do not require the full 21-port DVStation
or 4-port DVStation-Remote, it is ideal for single source monitoring at multiple locations.

Danny Wilson, President and CEO of Pixelmetrix Corporation said, “It is our commitment to
offer a complete range of tools for broadcasters of every magnitude; tools which consolidate
performance and fault information from multiple sites to a single location.”  “Optimized for
remote site deployment, this device is also powered to identify service, MPEG and RF
glitches in real-time,” he added.

Equipped with solid-state storage medium for portability, the DVStation Mini can provide
the same level of in-depth signal monitoring and analysis as the DVStation, yet modestly
priced for networks that seek cost-effective investment.  Affordable and reliable, the
DVStation Mini performs well without compromising on the excellent performance attributes
synonymous with the DVStation.

About DVStation Products

The award-winning DVStation family of products by Pixelmetrix is used for monitoring the
quality and performance of digital networks. DVStation is the only all-in-one solution that
can monitor a signal path from studio to home. The operator sets the monitoring thresholds
and alert methods for the entire network from a single location.  DVStation will notify
operators if there's trouble, with alerts delivered remotely over a corporate LAN, the



Internet or even to a pager. DVStation is the most advanced Preventive Monitoring solution
available today. When signal and content integrity is essential for business success,
DVStation is the only logical solution.

The DVStation family is available as DVStation, DVStation-Remote, DVStation-Pod,
DVStation-IP, DVShift, DVShift-HD, DVStor and now, DVStation Mini.

About Pixelmetrix Corporation

Pixelmetrix Corporation is the global expert in Preventive Monitoring for digital television
networks.  The company provides equipment and network intelligence systems to television
broadcasters for management and monitoring of quality of service.  Headquartered in
Singapore, Pixelmetrix has offices in the United States, Europe and Asia.

Pixelmetrix customers include CNN/Turner Networks, Viacom, Fox, CBS, ESPN, Disney,
Univision, Telefutura, USDTV, HBO-Latin America, NHK, Japan Telecom, NTL, Sky PerfecTV!
Japan, British Telecom, Canal+ and Télédiffusion de France.

Pixelmetrix has been conferred the Peter Wayne Award for Best Design and Innovation IBC
2000, the STAR 2000 and 2004 Superior Technology Awards from TV Technology Magazine,
Cable-Satellite/Mediacast Product of the Year Awards 2003 and 2004, as well the Broadcast
Engineering publication Pick Hit Award 2005.

The terms Preventive Monitoring, DVStation, DVStation-Remote, DVStation-Pod, DVStation-
IP, DVStation Mini, DVStor, DVShift, DPI Auditor and VISUALmpeg are trademarks of
Pixelmetrix Corporation.

For more information about Pixelmetrix, please email to    info@pixelmetrix.com     or visit
www.pixelmetrix.com    .
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